
 
Hello All, 
 
On Saturday March 2nd 2024. Dick W3RBR and Brian KB3WFV, met with Heather Vermillion at PNC 
Bank. As directed by the January and February 2024 meeting minutes,the signatures on the CARA Bank 
Accounts have been changed. The signatures are now the 2024 Treasurer Dick (W3RBR) and the 2024 
President Brian (KB3WFV).  
 
In addition. The Physical address for the accounts was corrected to reflect the home address of the 2024 
Treasurer, Dick (W3RBR). The Mailing address for the CARA accounts was not changed. It remains as the 
CARA P.O. Box.  
 
 Also, as directed in the meeting minutes, a Certified Deposit (CD) account was opened in CARA's name. 
50% of the balance in the CARA checking account on this day was deposited into the CD account. This 
account matures in eight months with 4.75% yield. 
 
Dick (W3RBR) has retained all paperwork regarding the above changes and the new CD Account. 
 
No other changes or additions were made to the CARA Bank Accounts during this meeting. 
 
Regards, 
2024 Board of Directors 
Calvert Amateur Radio Association Inc. 
 
 
  


